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Comments: Please provide a 60 day extension of public comment and conduct an Environmental Impact

Statement for this proposal.  I strongly oppose the proposed 18 drill pads on behalf of the health of my children

and their children.  The fact that this project is being considered partly inside Pe' Sla's protected area is so short

sighted.  Clean drinking water for our children should be our first priority and this project threatens the Rapid

Creek and groundwater with contamination and is an attack on the treaty rights of the indigenous people working

to protect the land.


